Appendix |

From: "Leo Chow*
To: <tpbpd@pland.gov.hk>
Cc: <cclchanl@pland.gov.hk>, <lhlan@pland. gov hk>
File Ref:
Dear Sir/ Madam,

( 3 RE: Request for clarification on planning application A/FSS8/28624/12/2021 14:52

To address FEHD comments, we would like to extend 2 months for the S16 Application for our
preparation.

Thank you for your attention.

Regards,
Leo Chow



